Jack Norris elected to conservation board
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HUGO — Jack Norris of Hugo has been elected to a three-year term on the Kiamichi
Conservation District Board of Directors by the Oklahoma Conservation Commission, according
to Mike Thralls, executive Director of the Oklahoma Conservation Commission. Norris was the
only person who filed a notification and declaration of candidacy for this position.

He is one of five members who serve on the Board of Directors. The district office is located in

Hugo.




